
  

Derm faculty wellness event 
 
Last November, the Dermatology faculty took a trip to the Motown Museum, a faculty wellness 
outing enjoyed by all. Pictured below (left to right): Associate Program Director Geoff Potts, 
Program Director Steve Daveluy, emeritus faculty Darius Mehregan, physician assistant Megan 
Hunter, and faculty Meena Moossavi.  

 

 

 


